
 

 
FORD COUNTY BOARD SPECIFICALLY 

SHERIFF & PROPERTY COMMITTEE MEETING 
WEDNESDAY, AUGUST 9, 2023 

 
 
The Sheriff and Property Committee met in the Sheriff’s Boardroom at the Jail on Wednesday,  
August 9, 2023, at 9:00 A.M.  Roll Call showed the following in attendance:  Mr. McQuinn, Mr. 
Ferguson, Mrs. A. Ihrke, Mrs. Mussman and Mrs. Smith.  Also in attendance were Sheriff Johnson 
and Clerk & Recorder Frederick.    
 
Mrs. Smith made the motion to approve the Agenda.  Mrs. Mussman seconded it. 
              Voice Vote – Carried 
 
Mrs. A. Ihrke made the motion that all submitted claims be recommended to the full board for 
payment.  Mrs. Smith seconded it.          Roll Call – Unanimous  
  
Coroner Roderick briefly went through his monthly report. 
 
Sheriff Johnson went through his monthly report and stated he received a bid for the padded cell 
project.  Sheriff also stated with the heavy rain amounts that there was water coming into areas of 
the Courthouse basement.  Meritt Commission will meet soon to interview 2 possible candidates to 
hire.  The Clerk & Recorder’s basement floors and walls are still being looked at for repair.   
 
For a Safety Report, Sheriff Johnson spoke on upcoming security projects for the Courthouse. 
 
 
 
Mrs. Smith moved to adjourn.  Mrs. Mussman seconded it.                                     Voice Vote – Carried  
Meeting was adjourned at 9:58 A.M. 
 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
 
Amy Frederick 
Ford County Clerk & Recorder 


